
 

“Together towards our Lord through learning, love and faith.” 

30th June, 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

I hope that you have all had a blessed week.  It has been 

busy at school with our Newman day celebrations, 

school trips, Year 12 activities day all culminating in the 

Year 11 Prom at Offley Place on Thursday evening.  It 

was a great celebration of all the hard work that the 

year group has put in over the last 5 years.   

 

On Tuesday 18th July we will have nearly new uniform 

available in the school from 9.30-12pm in the school 

hall.  Nicki Brown, our family worker, will be hosting 

this event.   

 

 

 

 

Have a blessed and restful weekend. 

 

 
 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher 

 

We are careering towards the end of term and there 

are still a number of activities that are taking place.  As 

I sit here I am waiting to hear how the CNS students 

did at the town athletics competition and there are 

several other sporting events still to compete in before 

the end of term as well.  

 

Having had the consultation on uniform we have 

listened and we are making only a few amendments.   

All students will be wearing ties (boys and girls) from 

September.  With us moving to a single lunch time we 

need to be able to distinguish easily between year 

groups.  All pupils within a year group will have a 

different coloured tie, this is the simplest way to 

achieve this. The school will purchase them and issue 

these in September.  We ask that in September pupils 

in Year 8, 9 and 10 donate their “old tie” in exchange 

for their new one BUT it is not a requirement.  All 

students will have to wear can have their top button 

done up in order to wear their ties. 

 

I attach the uniform guidance at the bottom of this 

newsletter.  I also attach the guidance for the PE kit for 

September.  

 

 

 

Lunch Money 

As a reminder the limit for debt is -£7.50 on the lunch 

money account. 

 

 

Nearly new uniform  

If any family is willing to donate any uniform to the 

school could they please bring it into reception.  We 

have a real need for smaller size skirts, smaller jumpers 

and shirt. 

 

CNS Prayer Journey 

Once again here is the link for those of you that wish to 

journey, in prayer, alongside the school during the coming 

week.  
 

 

 

Social Media channels 

Please do follow us on Twitter and Instagram to see and hear 

news as it comes from the many activities that the students 

participate in regularly. They are a real place of celebration!  

Both can be found as @cnsluton  
 
 

Safeguarding at CNS 

The safeguarding section of the school website is 

updated regularly and includes a lot of helpful 

information around current challenges and how we 

manage safeguarding at Cardinal Newman.  We also 

have our key contacts on this page.  To access this 

please follow this link. 
 
 

 

 

  

https://www.cardinalnewmanschool.net/home/catholic-life/prayer-booklets/
https://www.cardinalnewmanschool.net/home/our-school/safeguarding/


 

“Together towards our Lord through learning, love and faith.” 

Week beginning 3rd July 

 
This is Week 2 on the timetable  

Monday 3rd July 

Year 10 Reward trip 

Y12 Geography Field Trip 

Year 8 County Cricket  

Year 10 Thorpe park trip  

Year 13 Clearance day  

Year 8 HPV vaccinations in Hall 

Tuesday 4th July 

Y12 Geography Field Trip  

Year 7 County Cricket 

Girls Year 9 & U16 Rounders  

SG evening 5-6pm 

Wednesday 5th July 
Industrial Action only Year 10 and Year 12 in 

school 

Thursday 6th July 

Year 6 into 7 Transition Day 

Transition evening for parents 

Y12 Geography Field Trip 

Friday 7th July 

Industrial Action only Year 10 and Year 12 in 

school 

Y12 visit to Cambridge University 

 

 


